Barish clerk

From:

Sent: 01 February 2024 16:15

To: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Vicarage close between 26/24

Flag Status: Flagged

It has come to my attention by residents of vicarage close Melbourn, that when there is a football match on the
field, footballers are walking through the alleyway between 26/24 vicarage, they do not take their boots off and
stamp their feet all the way along the footpaths and bang their boots leaving muddy trails .

Would it be possible to have a word with the teams that use the field ? Also, would it be at all possible to have a
boot cleaner near this exit ?

Also, could the parents, carers of the young people not park on vicarage close this is residents parking only .

Warm regards

Please note that the Council is trialling a four-day week to improve recruitment,
retention and wellbeing from the start of January 2023. My working days will be
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday.

My non working day will be Mondays from January 2023.
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